~ May/June 2021
Dear Pastor and praying friends,

With great joy we write you again, thanking you for all

your prayers and support. We are so grateful for all you
~do for us. You are a vital part of our ministry as.to-

gether we strive to serve the Lord and reach lost souls.

It is so good to see the churches getting back to normal
services after covid. It has been a great honor to preach
at several churches this year, doing our best to encour-
age them in their missions outreach. Thank you
churches for being so faithful in helping missionaries
carry the Gospel to a lost and dying world, even as you
went through difficult times with all the quarantines and
other aspects of the covid restrictions.

Continue to pray much for our missionaries in Mexico
and Central America. Three different ones have had
some sort of surgery since our last letter. All three are
there on their field of service. One of them still has a
long road to recovery, but is doing all he can for the
Lord even while recovering.

We rejoice that the Lord has sent us two new missionar-
ies. The Thomas Hector family going to Guatemala,
and Jeb Biddy going to Mexico. If you would like for
them to come by your church, please contact me and I
will get you in touch with ;

Here is a picture of the one million, one hundred and sev-

them. I know they would be
a blessing to your church.

In our last letter we showed
this picture of 385,000 of
the “one million” tracts that

inting and pre-
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enty-five thousand, eight hundred ninety-eight tracts
printed, T S
folded,
packed, and
ready to ship
to Honduras.
These will be
shipped to our
MWBM mis-
sionary
LeRoy Rol-
ston, and also
includes fifty thousand tracts in the Miskito language that
are going to our MWBM missionary Gene Trask there in
Honduras. These missionaries not only distribute tracts
themselves, but also distribute cases to other missionaries
and national pastors.

We had hoped to have them shipped already but are
about $3000 short on the shipping cost. We have enough
to ship from here, but we don’t want the missionary to
have a heavy burden on their end when it arrives at the
port in Honduras. This part is to cover the port fees, bro-
ker fees, and transportation from the port to their door-
way. If you should want to help out you can send a gift
to MWBM marked “Honduras Tract Project” or give me
a call for more information.

We try to thank you in every letter for your faithful
prayers and support for our family and ministry. Once
again, thank you from the bottom of our hearts. You
are a big part of everything we are able to do for the
Lord.
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